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 Memorandum 

To: Board of Education 

From: Laura McFadden, Director of Finance 

 Pam Behling, Business Manager 
  

Re: DONATIONS 

Date: August 12, 2019 

 

For your information and approval, we have listed the donations Lakeview School District received during the past 

month.   Capital Project Enhancement donations are transferred to the Public Improvement Fund to preserve the use of 

these funds for the intended use as specified by the donor. 

Program Improvement Donations: 

 

 Lakeview School District Football Program  

      Cash Donation $5,280 and Theragun Pro2 - valued at $400 $5,680.00 

  Mike Ormstead 

 

 

      

 

   

 

 

 TOTAL DONATIONS $5,680.00   

  

 

 

Lakeview School District 

15 Arbor Street 

Battle Creek, MI  49015 

Phone:  (269) 565-2414 

Fax:  (269) 565-2408 

Email: lmcfadden@lakeviewspartans.org 

 


